FAO Case Officer Zenab Haji-ismail

Application to approve condition 21 of planning permission 2014/1617/P dated 18/02/2016 for the
redevelopment of 100 Avenue Road.

Dear Zenab,

L understand from the above notice that Essential Living have applied to Camden to amend the Conditions
21 of the Inspector's Report, aiming to remove the beautiful trees beside our local Green at Swiss Cottage in
preparation for the destruction of the building on the site.

Since their application is still subject to legal challenges, I object to this amendment being allowed.

There are several outstanding issues needing detailed examination, many of which MUST BE APPROVED
by the Council BEFORE Planning Permission can legally be granted.

Detailed plans for the foundations have NOT YET been submitted and approved. The whole problem of
Servicing the 184 flats in these proposed blocks has been ignored and a Delivery and Service Plan MUST
be approved in committee BEFORE planning permission is allowed.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email as soon as possible.

David Reed
Save Swiss Cottage Action Group

David Reed, Flat 2, 56 Eton Avenue, London NW3 3HN, UK



